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8 FUTURE PAY STRATEGY (AN212-2009) 
 
This item has been placed on the agenda at the request of Councillor Keenan. 
 
Councillor Keenan has asked the Leader of the Administration to make a statement to the Policy and 
Resources Committee on the percentage increase allowed for pay awards in the provisional revenue 
budget for 2009/2010, for each group of workers, whether the Administration intends to reduce this 
provision and, if so, to what percentage levels for each group of workers. 
 


